
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: rajeev varshney
Subject: Re: Abstracts for AAGB2014
Date: Thursday, September 18, 2014 8:07:24 AM

THanks, Rajeev! look forward to seeing you in Savannah.

On Sep 18, 2014, at 6:25 AM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Dear Scott,
 
We have submitted attached abstracts to AAGB to be held in Savannah, University of 
Georgia. As we developed and submit these abstracts in last moment and  I could not 
send them to you earlier.
 
My sincere apologies for the same. Nevertheless I hope these abstracts are fine with 
you and we sincerely thank you for your collaboration.
 
 
Many thanks and kind regards
 
Rajeev
 
<ICRISAT_Pandey_Poster_15092104.doc><ICRISAT_Varshney_Poster_GWAS_15092104.doc>
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